
 

 

 Friday, last day of the Spring Book Fair! 

 

 

 

Monday, May 6th—Friday, May 10th–  

           STAR Testing 

Wednesday, May 8th-  HSA meeting at 6:30 

 

Friday, May 10th– Spring Picture Day! 

            

           

Sunday, May 12th– Happy Mother’s Day! 

            Mother’s Day Brunch fundraiser at St. 

            Jude’s Parish Hall 

 

 

 

Friday, May 17th– 

            HSA school lock-in at St. Jude’s Parish 

            Hall at 5pm 

 

     The month of April flew by and this warm 

weather  is already bringing thoughts of sum-

mer vacation and lazy summer days!  Enroll-

ment is open for next school year and please 

keep in mind that the registration price goes up 

later this month and again in June so now is 

the time to get it done!  Our Home and School 

Association, (HSA), participated in the City of 

Alamogordo Earth Day celebration at the zoo 

and advertised our school and promoted our 

great Catholic education that we offer here, 

and many families we spoke to were interest-

ed!   We have big plans for next school year 

and hope to see all of our little saints back 

with us along with new friends!   

     We would like to introduce our newest ad-

dition to our St. Frances Cabrini school family.  

Please stop by and introduce yourself to our 

new secretary, Monica Martinez!  We are so 

glad to have you here!   
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Important Dates 



 

 

Monday, May 20th– Alameda Park Zoo  

            fieldtrip, 9am 

 

 

Tuesday, May 21st– Public Library fieldtrip 

            9am 

 

 

Thursday, May 23rd– School Awards  

            Ceremony, kindergarten and 8th grade 

             graduation, time TBD 

 

 

Friday, May 24th-LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 

             Early release between 12:30 and 1:00, 

             end of school party, lunch provided 

             by the Knights of Columbus 

 

 

 

     Students will be completing the STAR test-

ing during the week of Monday, May 6th 

through Friday, May 10th.  Please ensure your 

child gets plenty of sleep and a good breakfast 

to help them succeed on the tests! 

     St. Jude’s is selling tickets for a Mother’s 

Day Brunch to take place on Sunday, May 

12th.  All the proceeds will go to our school!  

If you are interested in purchasing a ticket or 

two, please contact our school office or St. 

Jude’s office.   

      

      Our monthly HSA meeting for May will 

be on Wednesday, May 8th, at 6:30.  Please 

join us to discuss our end of year festivities!   

       There will be a lock-in for grades 3rd-8th  

on Friday, May 17th at 5pm to Saturday, May 

18th at 10am.  This is optional for those stu-

dents who would like to participate in this.  

There will be adults supervising and parents 

are more than welcome to stay with their chil-

dren.  It will take place at the parish hall at St. 

Jude’s.  The lock-in will include dinner, a 

movie, snacks and breakfast will be provided 

in the morning.  Students and parents, please 

bring your own sleeping bag, cots, blow up 

mattresses, and over night essentials.  Stu-

dents and their parents are also welcome to 

join in the fun and not stay the night if they 

choose as well!   

     HSA is hosting an End of School Party on 

the last day of school, Friday, May 24th which 

is a half day!  There will be a jumping bal-

loon, obstacle course, water balloons and 

more.  Lunch will be provided by the Knights 

of Columbus.   
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     “Take delight in the Lord and He shall give 

you the desires of your heart.” - Psalm 37:4 

May Bible Verse 

Hi-D-Ho Drive-in 

Sonic Drive-In 

Luis Gutierrez 

Cindi & Jana Garcia 

Torres family 

8th grade graduates! 

Kindergarten 

Graduates! 






